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Ceanncheathru, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaislean Bhaile Sheain 
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T: +353 53 60600 
F: +353 53.60699 
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W: www.epa.ie 
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Dear Ms. Riordan, 

re: Waste Licence Review Application in the name of AVR-Safeway Limited in 
respect of a facility at C o i n ,  Fermoy, Co. Cork - Reg No. 50-2 

Thank you for your letter of 6 February 2006. 

The above application was acknowledged on 5 January 2006 as a complete 
application by the Agency, under Article 14(2)(a) of the relevant legislation. At 
present the inspector is assessing the information received. 

In relation to submissions, there is no statutory deadline for the receipt of submissions 
under the relevant waste regulations. However, submissions can be received up to the 
time the Board of the Agency makes their decision on the Proposed Decision. 

As you may be aware, the Agency cannot issue a Proposed Decision before the expiry 
of a period of one month from the date of the Agency’s Article 14(2)(a) 
acknowledgement. As this month has now passed third parties to the application are 
advised to send in their submissions as soon as possible. 

, , 

The application documentation and office file is available for inspection to members 
of the public at the Agency’s headquarters at the above address. 

Yours sincerely, 

Eve O’Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Waste Management Licensing 


